
Safety Advisory Committee Report to Academic Senate 
March 12th, 2025 (Committee Meeting Date March 12, 2025) 

 

Announcements:  
• Public Safety Training will be having an Open House at Weill Institute for Paramedic, Firefighter, 

and EMT on Friday March 14th from 9:00am to 12:00pm.   

 

Completed Items: 
• Nothing to report. 

 

Upcoming Items:  
• Interior Campus Vehicular Safety 

o The campus gates project is waiting on paperwork that must be cleared. These will be 
built by our welding department students led by Jeremy Statt. 

o The bollards architect has the design complete, and the bollard project will be done 
externally and completed by summer. 

• Cleary Compliance is underway with gathering reports from local law enforcement. Due on 
October 1st, planning for draft by June. 

• Campus Sworn Officers Update: Report is positive and is pending Board Approval. If approved, 
the plan is to have 6 officers so there can always be one on the main campus, 24/7/365.  Their 
main role will be to protect our staff and students and will integrate into our campus family. 

• Emergency Response Procedures: College Safety met on March 11th, 20205 with all college 
presidents and reviewed needed security updates on campuses. 

• Permanent campus wide cameras are planned to be up and running prior to the Fall 2025 
semester. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Joe Grubbs, Administrative Co-Chair 
Justin Kelly, Classified Co-Chair 
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